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Dear PACE families, 
 
We are so excited to announce a PACE virtual class day!! This coming Friday, March 
27th, we will be having PACE classes on an online platform! Amidst all this uncertainty 
and confusion we can provide our kids with a sense of routine by meeting together and 
seeing other while maintaining the social distancing requirements. 
 
PACE teachers have been so gracious as to work out how to meet with their students 
and have a wonderful end to the semester. Each teacher will be emailing the parents of 
their students to let them know how to sign on to the class, what time the class will be 
held, what they need to print and what materials they may need to have with them. 
 
We want to remind everyone to please remember that PACE guidelines for dress code 
still apply, PACE shirts are required as the classes will have video so you will be able to 
see each other. We have posted the master schedule online and attached it to this 
email for everyone to see. Remember to look for your teacher’s email and to make sure 
you respond to it. 
 
We are very excited about this opportunity and the chance for the kids to meet again. 
 
 

 

Sincerely, 
 
PACE Board 

 


